
From: Jan Hart [mailto:hartjanicek@gmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 4:15 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Protect the Buffalo River and God's creation 

 

As a Christian with concern for God's creation, I believe that we as individuals and as a society must 

protect the earth, the water, the air, the fish, and the animals of God's kingdom over which we have 

been given responsibility.  We must think of God's plans for our planet and, at this time, especially for 

the Buffalo River and its environment.  I am certain that God does not want us to pollute or otherwise 

endanger unnecessarily this extraordinary pristine part of His world. 

God clearly commanded us to do our best to care for His world that He has shared with us.   I want the 

decision makers who represent us to be responsible stewards of God's creation. 

 

Sincerely and with great hope and faith, 

Jan Hart, Little Rock, Arkansas 

hartjanicek@gmail.com; 501-590-0517 
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